
 
 

The summer months are usually a little quieter for us at the Shed.  

Planned activities tend to be completed by now and our to-do list of 

community-focussed projects tend to be finished, delivered and, by 

now, earning their keep. The first half of this year has been particularly 

busy and next month we should be able to report on how children at 

Winslow Combined School are getting on with their new playground 

equipment – so far so good we’re told!  We should also have news 

about our forthcoming visit to Bicester Heritage Skills Academy which, 

as many of you will know, is fast becoming a nationally important base 

for training the next generation of historic vehicle technicians. There 

might be opportunities for mutual benefit in further liaison but, whatever 

the outcome, we’re sure it will be a fascinating visit.    

 

Just in time for Jubilee celebrations, 

Padbury village residents were 

delighted to receive their new book-

swap cabinet - now installed outside 

the Village Hall.  As a welcome 

diversion from months (years!) of 

spanner work, Ray completed this 

woodwork job as the latest in his long 

list of Shed accomplishments.          

 

We will be meeting throughout the 

summer months and we still have 

plenty of jobs in hand but, as 

members start disappearing for 

annual holidays, individual projects 

are likely to come to the fore.  With 

glorious summer weather on the 

cards (of course) it may the perfect time to take a stroll down Station 

Road and pop-in for a brew. 

Hope to see you soon.         

 
The Shed is open every Tuesday and Thursday from 10:00 – 4:00                                    

Unit 4, Station Road Ind. Estate.  www.MenInShedsWinslow.org.uk 

Or for more info call Dave Saunders; 01296 714164 

A friendly workshop where men can gather, 

work together, share skills and knowledge or 

just have a chat over coffee. 
 

http://www.meninshedswinslow.org.uk/

